

PASADENA LIVESTOCK SHOW

Pasadena Livestock Show & Rodeo 7601 Red Bluff Pasadena, TX 77507 Phone: 281-487-0240 Fax: 281-487-7067

## Little Wranglers Rodeo

(For children living with Cognitive and/or Physical disabilities)

Dear Parent / Guardian,

The Little Wranglers Rodeo Committee cordially invites you and your child (18 & under) to the 2013 Little Wranglers Rodeo September 14<sup>th</sup> 2013 at the Pasadena Livestock Show and Rodeo. Due to space and time constraints we ask that only children living with Cognitive and/or Physical disabilities participate in the Events on the Arena Floor.

Pre-registration will be done through the Pasadena Multi-Purpose Recreation Center (formerly the Verne Cox Center). A recreation center dedicated to the use of people of all ages living with cognitive and/or physical disabilities. You can register for the event by visiting the cent at 5200 Burke Road, Pasadena 77504 or by calling them at 281-487-1755.

If your child is not affiliated with the MRC you can pre-register through Mrs. Kim Mims @ kim.mims@united.com. Please provide your child's name, age, shirt size, and the name of the School they attend. **Pre-Registration ends September 11**<sup>th</sup>.

Check in will begin promptly at noon. Each participant will receive a T-Shirt, Hat, Bandana, goody bag, and a Little Wranglers Rodeo badge upon check in. We ask that each participant visibly wear this badge to assist us in identifying them. These items may be limited to our pre-registered participants.

We will have several fun activities such as Horseback riding, Stick Horse barrel races, bean bag toss, Sawhorse Bull riding, and much more. Your child can participate in each activity as many times as he or she would like.

At the end of the event or when your child has completed all of the Little Wrangler Rodeo events that they can, please do not forget to visit our Awards table. Each Little Wrangler Rodeo participant will receive a Belt Buckle and a Trophy for their participation. We will also have a photographer taking and printing you and your child's picture for you to keep in memory of this wonderful event. Please remember all give-aways are subject to availability.

We look forward to seeing you there and to having another awesome fun-filled day at the Little Wranglers Rodeo.

Sincerely,
Billy Edmonson
Director – Little Wranglers Rodeo

Ph: 713-557-7384

Email: bgedmonson@johncrane.com